Mission Vietnam

"Compassion leads to conversion." – Dave Roever



ROEVER EDUCATION ASSISTANCE PROJECTS

P.O. BOX 6063, Twin Falls, ID 83303 Phone: 208-734-2823

www.missionvietnam.org



Dr. Wayne Wright, President & Executive Director

Dave Roever, Founder

Special News Update

Building for Eternity

It was decided in our September board meeting that the work of Mission Vietnam would become more focused on taking advantage of the increased opportunities to build and assist in establishing churches in Vietnam. We remain committed to our work with orphanages, the Light for the Blind, and other long-standing ministries.

However, as we have mentioned before, the Vietnamese government has given permission for 200 new churches to be built and opened all around the country. We can start building new churches immediately! This in itself is a miraculous turn of events! The need for churches has been growing steadily over the last few years as house churches overflow with people and governmental control has been eased. The Vietnamese pastors and Christian workers have proven their ability to win souls to Christ even under great persecution and with minimal resources. The time has come for Christians around the world to join their labors and empower these faithful Christian people to reap the growing harvest of souls coming to Christ in Vietnam.

This is where your immediate assistance is vital. Contact us to find out how your church can sponsor a Vietnamese church or simply *use* the enclosed envelope to send a financial gift of any amount. Please do not delay. A soul turned away from a worship service because there was no room could be lost forever. For years, the American church has reaped where others have sown. Now it is our time to sow so that others may reap!

Contact Us

Are you interested in finding out more about REAP and Mission Vietnam?

Would you like to take a group from your church or a veteran's group to Vietnam?

Make your plans to join us on one of our scheduled trips or call to plan a trip just for your group by contacting our President and Executive Director, Dr. Wayne

Wright by email:

reapvn@gmail.com

or call to speak with him about

Mission Vietnam at

208-734-2823.

Vietnamese Government officially recognizes AG!

We have just been notified that the government will officially recognize the Assembly of God organization.

This is one more Christian organization that has gained the freedom to preach the Gospel! The celebration is set for November 19th.

REAP International would like to thank each one of you who have supported this ministry. Every financial gift you give brings hope to the lives of the people of Vietnam.